
Saving lives, safer roads, cutting crime, protecting the environment

Your MOT 
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changing
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From October 2011 a new style of MOT Certificate will be introduced; 

MOT Certificates and Failure notices will no longer be produced 
on pre-printed coloured forms but printed directly on plain paper in 
black ink.  The new look certificates will also combine the test result 
and advisory information onto one page wherever possible.  These 
changes are part of the Government’s ongoing drive to reduce cost 
and wastage.

Existing certificates will continue to remain acceptable and legal 
during their validity period. 

The new style of certificates supplement the MOT database and 
the information may be checked and verified against the electronic 
record at www.direct.gov.uk/yourmotcheck.

Additional 
information

Advisory 
notice

Vehicle 
details

Expiry date

More information on changes can be found at: www.direct.gov/mot 
or by calling the VOSA Contact Centre 0300 123 9000*

*Calls provided by BT are charged at a low rate. Charges from other providers 
may vary.



Examples of the new test certificates: 



Visit our websites:

for commercial customers
www.businesslink.gov.uk/transport

for private motorists
www.direct.gov.uk

for corporate information
www.dft.gov.uk/vosa

Contact us:

E-mail
enquiries@vosa.gov.uk

National Number
0300 123 9000*

Monday to Friday - 7.30am until 6.00pm
(normal working hours)
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*Calls provided by BT are charged at a low rate. Charges from other providers may vary.


